
2013 Phone-A-Thon Raises Close to $6000 in Pledges 
 
 

Gananda Dollars for Scholars held its annual phone-a-thon on Saturday March 23, 
2013. Gananda students reached out to the community to raise scholarship dollars 
for this year’s graduating seniors.  Dollars for Scholars tried something different this 
year by doing the phone-a-thon all day on Saturday March 23rd instead of phone 
calls on several evenings during the week. Through the generosity of the community 
$5921 were pledged for 2013 graduating seniors scholarships.  As of April 9th, close 
to $2000 has been received from the pledges. 
 
Donations can still be made to the 2013 graduating senior class scholarships. Any 
amount is greatly appreciated and is a tax-deductible donation. Please forward 
donations to Gananda Dollars for Scholars 1500 Dayspring Ridge, Walworth, NY 
14568. Dollars for Scholars is looking for individuals to get involved. We are seeking 
a President, treasurer-in-training and a fundraising chairperson. For more 
information about Gananda Dollars for Scholars visit www.gananda.org and under 
the community tab you will find Dollars for Scholars link.  If you have any questions 
please contact Lisa Fox at (315)986-3980. 


